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You are the future of the State, prepare yourself to shoulder responsibilities: 

Governor to students 

A delegation of the Arunachal Students’ Union, Shillong (ASUS) led by its President 

Shri Habung Butung called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa 

at Arunachal House, Shillong on 26th May 2016.  

Exhorting the students to be dedicated and sincere in their endeavour, the Governor 

said that one of the foremost aspects they must inculcate is self-discipline. Their 

action, thoughts and words must reflect the highest sense of integrity, honesty and 

commitment. They must have quest for knowledge and be inquisitive. Think globally 

and have purpose in life is most important. 

Advising the students, the Governor, who is in Shillong for NEC Plenary said that 

they are future of the State and should prepare themselves to shoulder 

responsibility. Reposing confidence on the students studying in Shillong, the 

Governor said that they will do well in studies and bring laurels. 

Receiving a memorandum from the ASUS delegation, the Governor assured to look 

into the issues and recommend accordingly to the State Government. The 

delegation also asked for fund for ’All Tribes Cultural Festival’ from NEC, for 

which the Governor advised them to write through DRC, Shillong to Additional 

Secretary to Governor for needful action. 

The First Lady of the State Smt Rita Rita Rajkhowa also interacted with the students. 

Earlier the ASUS delegation submitted a five-point memorandum, which includes 

one ambulance for patients from Arunachal Pradesh, absence of auditorium and 

dormitory, new Itanagar-Shillong APST bus, a permanent Deputy Resident 

Commissioner at Shillong and maintenance of Arunachal Boys Hostel or NEFA 

Building, Shillong. 
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